
As of March 26: 

1 case in isolation 

4 contacts in quarantine 

 

Dear Shutesbury residents, 

The vaccine supply is increasing and many people are being vaccinated daily.  Remember that the 

vaccine takes full effect about fourteen days after the final injection, whether you have one or two.  

Once you reach that happy day, don’t go hog wild!  You will be able to gather unmasked with a small 

number of fully vaccinated adults, and to socialize with one other household in which there are 

unvaccinated individuals.  Otherwise please continue to observe the usual precautions. 

 

If you want more information about vaccination and the vaccines themselves, you can join an on-line 

forum presented by LifePath and the Franklin Regional Council of Governments, Tuesday, March 30, at 

5:00 p.m: “What you need to know about the COVID-19 vaccines.”  To view the flyer for this event, with 

instructions on how to connect, visit shutesbury.org/pandemic-information 

 

The Shutesbury Board of Health 

 

shutesbury.org/pandemic-information

